
January MLB PHR Report 
 

• Spoke with LEJ Sports contact to confirm update to website in regards to data keeping could be 
ready for spring 2016 season. Experiencing a couple delays that prevent it from being ready 
now. 

• 18 communities confirmed so far. Last year at this time we were at 14 so we are on pace. We do 
have 4 new communities/clubs participating for 2016. 

• Spoke with Executive Director about current registrations, southern sectional event at Goodall 
Park in Sanford, and potential for event in mid-coast region at Bangor. 

• Spoke to potential new communities from MRPA list about what it takes for volunteers and 
space when hosting a local event. 

• Any community/Club registered as of 2/1/16 will be entered into a drawing for gear for their 
volunteers 

 
Let me know if you have any questions! 
Tyler 
 


